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Objective 
To provide commercial health benefit plan partners a monthly standardized update about the latest 
developments in Family Connects Oregon. 
 
Status Update 
 

• LAST CALL FOR APPLICATIONS!  

1. We are seeking commercial carrier representation on the Rules Advisory Committee! 

o The Rules Advisory Committee will review Oregon Health Authority’s proposed 

Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) changes for the Universally offered Home 

Visiting Program, OARs 333-006-0000 through 333-006-1090, to expand the type of 

organization eligible to be designated as a Newborn Nurse Home Visiting Provider 

and Community Lead. 

o We are accepting applications until September 13th, 2024. Click here for the 

Rules Advisory Committee application.  

o Rules Advisory Committee members will be expected to attend a virtual meeting on 

September 30, 2024 from 3-5:00pm PST  

2. We are also seeking commercial carrier representation on the 2025-2027 

Reimbursement Advisory Committee!  
o We are accepting applications until September 30th, 2024. Click here for 

Reimbursement Advisory Committee application.  

o The 2025-2027 Reimbursement Advisory Committee meetings from 10:05-11:55am 
PST on: 

 Thursday, November 21st, 2024  

 Thursday, March 6th, 2025 

 Thursday, March 20th, 2025 

o We request that members attend all meetings. The committee will be a mix of 

commercial carriers and FCO providers. 
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• Our September 2024 meeting is on Tuesday, September 17th via Microsoft Teams. 

• Thank you to the carriers for engaging in the APAC data 1:1 calls. We plan on completing them 

in September. 

• Polk County Health Department anticipates offering FCO services starting January 1, 2025. 

• Lane County Health Department anticipates offering FCO services starting November 1, 2024. 

• Oregon Health Authority is excited to announce the 2024 FCO Cohort, where services will be 

available in early-mid 2025. The 2024 FCO Cohort finished the Family Connects International’s 

Academy in early September and will start engaging in site calls this month as well. 
o Multnomah County  
o Yamhill County  
o Douglas County  
o South Coast Region (Curry, Coos, and Coastal Douglas)  

• Newborn Nurse Home Visiting Provider certifications (effective 7/1/2024-6/30/2025) have been 

updated at our website: 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/HEALTHYPEOPLEFAMILIES/BABIES/HOMEVISITING/Pages/C

ertified-Newborn-Nurse-Home-Visiting-Providers.aspx.  

 
For More Information: 
 
OHA Family Connects Oregon webpage:  
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/healthypeoplefamilies/babies/homevisiting/pages/family-connects-
oregon.aspx 
 
Send us your questions and feedback via the Family Connects Oregon Question and Feedback Form 
 
Contact us via email:  oregon.uohv@odhsoha.oregon.gov  
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